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10t February 2023

Dear Year 10 Families
| hope that you are all keeping well and enjoying the longer days as we march towards Spring.

Our Year 10 cohort are already well through their BTEC/GCSE journey and have been working hard
to lay solid foundations in their different subjects.

For BTEC qualifications, pupils are engaged in a range of different assessment methods and have
some important opportunities approaching. For BTECs in IT, PE and Creative Media, pupils will be
undertaking their PSAs (Pearson Set Assignments). These assignments are carried out under
controlled conditions and contribute to the pupils’ overall grades in the subject. Pupils will engage
in these assignments through February and March.

Please ensure that you discuss these assessments with your child and that they are in attendance
at school everyday to make the most of the opportunities provided and to maximise their chances

of success.

Kind regards
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Scott McGregor
Head



